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	Subject:
	ITU-ACMA International Training Program, 23-25 July 2014, Sydney, Australia

	

	Dear Sir/Madam,

It is our pleasure, on behalf of the Telecommunication Development Bureau (BDT) of the International Telecommunication Union (ITU) and the Australian Communications and Media Authority (ACMA), to invite you to nominate participants to attend the ITU-ACMA International Training Program (ITP) (organized with the support of the Department of Communications, Government of Australia) to be held from 23 to 25 July 2014 at L’Aqua, Cockle Bay Wharf in Sydney, Australia. 
The ITU-ACMA International Training Program 2014 will build skills to address the policy and regulatory issues in the era beyond convergence of telecommunications, information technology and broadcasting.  In particular, the event will focus on the implications of a fully connected digital society for coherent regulation. The Program will highlight the building blocks required to ensure that regulatory measures remain relevant and appropriate for the new environment. It will bring together international experiences in this area, with a focus on Australia’s experiences and the lessons learnt. A Draft Agenda is attached (Annex 1(b)).                                                                            
The ITP will be conducted in English. Interested participants are invited to complete the registration form at http://www.acma.gov.au/theACMA/international-training-program-itp. Please register your interest as soon as possible but not later than 15 June 2014.

The ITU is pleased to inform you that it will provide one full fellowship to one participant duly authorized by the respective ITU Administrations from Least Developed Countries and Low-Income Developing Countries in the Asia-Pacific Region (subject to available budget) and for full participation at this training program.  The last date for fellowship application is 15 June 2014. The fellowship application form is attached (Annex 2).
Mr Ashish Narayan at the ITU Regional Office for Asia and the Pacific (telephone +66 2 575 0055, fax +66 2 575 3507, email ashish.narayan@itu.int) is at the disposal of participants who require assistance in attending the ITP 2014. 
Mr Colin Payne at the ACMA (telephone +61 2 9334 7781, e-mail international.training@acma.gov.au) 
is at the disposal of participants who require assistance in registering for the ITP. Details on accommodation reservation and useful information for participants will be available at http://www.itu.int/itu-d/asp. 
We look forward to your positive reply at your earliest convenience and to welcoming you and your colleagues to Sydney, where we are confident that your active engagement with the overarching theme of regulatory change and evolution to move Beyond Convergence and into the Networked Society will make the event an outstanding success.

Yours faithfully,
[
[Original Signed]
Brahima Sanou     
Director 
Telecommunication Development Bureau

International Telecommunication Union        

[Original Signed]

Chris Chapman
Chairman
Australian Communications and Media Authority
Annexes: 2
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